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18/05/2023  15:42:362022/5392/P OBJ Dr. M Mattoo I strongly object to the proposed construction of an additional storey on Benjamin House (Block B). The 

additional storey will adversely affect the natural light we get - more than it already is from this development. 

Incidentally, this was one of the reasons in 2010 when Camden asked the then developers to reduce the 

proposed height of Benjamin House from five to four stories. Nothing has changed since to allow the 

developers to challenge the original arguments against a five storey building.

Besides, the new apartments will directly overlook living room and the main bedroom. Our privacy will be gone 

- literally!

I would also like to bring to Camden's attention the proximity of Benjamin House to the Boiler Room at 12 

Avenue Road. Is this safe? Was this considered when the original plan was approved?
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